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BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY’S HALAWA XERISCAPE GARDEN CLOSURE DATES 

  
WHAT:          The Board of Water Supply’s (BWS) Halawa Xeriscape Garden will be  

closed to the general public on Saturday, September 3 and September 17, and 
Wednesday, September 21.  

  
WHERE:       Halawa Xeriscape Garden 
                        99-1268 Iwaena Street 
                        Halawa Valley’s Central Park Industrial Area  
 
DETAILS:    The Halawa Xeriscape garden will be closed to the general public on Saturday, 

September 3 (due to Hurricane Lester), and Saturday, September 17 and 
Wednesday, September 21 while HECO works to replace utility poles in and 
around the garden.  The Seed of the Month will not be available for pick-up on 
those dates.   
 
The garden will be open to the public during normal hours from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m. on all other Wednesdays and Saturdays in the month of September.   

  
 The Halawa Xeriscape Garden is a three-acre demonstration garden that displays 

a series of unthirsty, water-conserving plants in a visually attractive garden.  The 
BWS opened the garden to the public in September 1989 as a way to educate 
Oahu residents on ways to save water outdoors in lawns, gardens, and landscaped 
areas.  

 
 For more information contact the BWS Communications Office at (808) 748-

5041 or by email at contactus@hbws.org. 
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